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Public Hearing on  

Lake~Sumter Transit Development Plan 2013-2023  

WEDNESDAY - SEPTEMBER 18, 2013 

4:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

LEESBURG PUBLIC LIBRARY 

100 EAST MAIN STREET 

LEESBURG, FLORIDA 

 

The Lake County Public Transportation Department along with the Lake~Sumter MPO, 

hereby give notice that a public hearing will be held on the proposed Transit Development 

Plan.  

The purpose of this hearing is to receive public comment on the Lake~Sumter Transit 

Development Plan 2013-2023. In accordance with state and federal regulations, Lake County 

is required to prepare a ten-year transit development plan as well as conduct a public 

hearing. 

This Transit Development Plan consists of a proposed program to meet regional and local 

priorities for existing transportation services, including capital improvements, operating 

changes to the existing system, future service alternatives and how the Lake County Public 

Transportation Department will fund existing program needs over the next ten years. 

Information about the proposed plan is provided on the Lake~Sumter MPO website at 

www.LakeSumterMPO.com 

The Leesburg Public Library is accessible to persons with disabilities. For more information 

on the public hearing or to request ADA accommodation, please call the Lake~Sumter MPO 

at (352) 315-0170 or go to www.LakeSumterMPO.com.   

http://www.lakesumtermpo.com/

